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Statement of Decisions 

 
 
Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Executive held on 
Tuesday 17 January 2017. Decisions made by the Executive will be subject to call-in. 
Recommendations made to the Council are not subject to call-in. The wording used does not 
necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please contact 
Sarah Selway, Democratic Services (Committees) Manager on 01392 265275 or email 
sarah.selway@exeter.gov.uk 
 
 
The Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places within the Exeter City Council Area 
 

Agreed 

 

 

That it is recommended to Council to:-  
 
(1) adopt the proposals as set out at paragraphs 8.4 – 8.13 of the 

report presented to the Executive, for implementation from a 
revised register of electors to be published on 1 February 2017; 

 
(2) formally publish its final report on the Review of Parliamentary 

Polling Districts and Places within the Exeter Constituency by 
27 January 2017, as required by the Representation of the 
People Act 1983 (RPA 1983); and 
 

(3) complete a further review by 31 January 2020, as required by 
the RPA1983; or as necessary, in relation to the 2018 Review 
of Parliamentary Constituencies. 

 
 

Reason for 
Decision: 

 

As set out in the report. 

 
 
 


